
 

 

 

 

This is to hereby notify the public that the regularly scheduled 

City Council meeting for the 1st Thursday (October 5, 2023) of 

the Month has been cancelled due to lack of quorum. 

 

The next regular city council meeting will be Thursday, October 

19, 2023 at 7pm.  

 

 

Thank you,  

Erica Molina 

City Secretary 

 


